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Annual General Meeting & Dinner Updates: 
 
1. Registration 
 
Please make your reservation for this most memorable event. We will pay 
tribute to our alumni who graduated 40 and 50 years ago, the latter of 
which is also the first group of Form Five graduates since our school 
started. A photo booth will be set up at 6:00 p.m. to capture your 
memorable images. Please come to join the celebration as your presence 
will definitely make the event most meaningful. Do not hesitate to let us 
know if you require assistance in transportation. 
 
Date: Sunday, March 30, 2014 
  
Venue:  Emperor Fine Chinese Cuisine 君臨天下高級粵菜 

             9019 Bayview Avenue, Unit 9, Richmond Hill, On (905)-882-9388 
 
Time: 6:00 p.m. – registration 
          7:00 p.m. to 9:45 p.m. – AGM & dinner 
 
Program: Annual General Meeting, tribute to graduates of 1964 and 1974, 
                games and lucky draw 
 
Registration: Rosita Ho email rosita23456@yahoo.ca or phone: cell # 416-616 6191 
For on-line registration, please follow the link below: 
http://www.bhjscanada.com/registration 
 
Fee: $40.00 per adult, $20.00 per child age 12 and under 

 

2. Scholarship in memory of the late Mr. Sen Tai Pang 冼 大 鵬 老 師 

 
The following is a message from Kalvin Tam: 
 

Dear Alumni of Canada, 
 

" 冼 Sir ( Mr. Sen Tai Pang) Memorial Scholarship" 

  
I am the one to initiate this scholarship through the help of the BHJS Alumni Association of HK/ Ms. Agnes 
Lin.  My purpose is to raise the interest of those who have strong interest and performance in Chinese 
Literature from the Class of Form 2 and Form 3.  I put up HK$10000 as the initial fund and hope to have 
more donations from Alumni in overseas especially in North America no matter you just donate $10, $20. 
  
I know that you will have annual dinner on March 30 that please spread this news to everyone especially 
those who were taught by Mr.Sen years ago like me. 
  
Thanks for your help. 
  
Best regards, 
Kalvin Tam 
1965 CM Section 
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In response to the above appeal, the Executive Committee of BHJS 
Canada Alumni has agreed to contribute Can$300.00 from our 
accumulated reserve as a support to this scholarship. Extra funding will be 
raised in the AGM. The LED mini flashlights shown in the following picture 
inscribed with our school motto will be given to person with a minimum 
contribution of Can$10.00. 
 

 
 
All alumni are welcome to make personal contribution by contacting 
directly with Ms. Agnes Lin, current president of Bishop Hall Jubilee 
School Alumni in Hong Kong. 
 
 
 


